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20th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
Monday the 27th of March is EYFS Carnival Day and parents/carers are 
welcome to come and enjoy the parade.  
 
F2 and 30 Hours children will be walking the Carnival Parade twice during 
the day to ensure our AM/PM nursery children can also take part.  
  
Parents can choose which carnival they would like to come and watch.  
Morning Carnival Parade: 11.00am-11.20am 
Afternoon Carnival Parade: 2.30 – 2.50pm.  
 

Can you please let us know through your class email which session you 
plan to attend                                  SRF1@suttonroad.org 

F2CA@suttonroad.org       F2JG@suttonroad.org           
F2KS@suttonroad.org 

 
 
We ask parents/carers to wait at the gate around 10 minutes before the 
start. A member of staff will then welcome you onto the playground and 
will show you where we would like you to stand – we will be using cones 
to make the path for the children and ask all adults to give the children 
space to parade.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and don’t forget to send your children’s 
head dresses in this week! 
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